
 

 

 

 

August 2024 

 

Dear SJ Parent/Guardian:   

We are pleased to announce that we will have a small student store in the front office again this year.  This 

student store will be stocked with Dennis polo shirts that you and your student may purchase.  We will 

also have a small stock of the SJ booster club spirit tee shirts and sweatshirt hoodies. 

This student store is designed for small purchases.  Please visit Dennis Uniform at 

https://www.dennisuniform.com/schools/SH00SJ  if you would like to buy several polos, dress shirts, 

sweaters, or other Dennis Uniform items. 

If you would like to give your student permission to purchase any item and have it charged to your 

FACTS account, please sign and return this form to the front office. 

Thank you and we hope you find this bookstore convenient and helpful. 

Sincerely, 

 

Mrs. Ann-jeanette Maldonado 

Mrs. Dulce Santillan 

Mrs. Tina Schoffstoll 

 

 

 

I give my son/daughter permission to purchase any item from the SJ bookstore 

and understand it will be charged to my FACTS account. 

 

Parent/Guardian Signature: _________________________________________________ 

Printed Parent Full Name: __________________________________________________ 

Printed Student Full Name:            

 

https://www.dennisuniform.com/schools/SH00SJ

